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The next meeting will be November 10.  Come 
any time after noon; the meeting will be called to 
order at 12:30  This meeting will focus on the 
Friends as a volunteer organization. 

The nominating committee will present a slate of 
president and vice-president candidates for elec-
tion, and those attending the meeting will vote.  
We will designate a secretary for the year remain-
ing of the secretary’s term.   

The treasurer will present the work of the budget 
committee as the initial draft budget for 2015-
2016.  We ask you to consider the draft, make 
any suggestions or ask any questions, and take 
away the proposal for further review.  We will 
vote on the final budget in the spring after oppor-
tunity for further questions and review.   

We will also review our recent activities, hear 

about our finances, and preview upcoming library 

activities.  We will make sure details are in order 

for the November 15 book sale. The October dis-

cussion on membership and sponsorship will be 

reviewed and a membership plan proposed.  In-

formation on upcoming workshops will be avail-

able.  The executive board will recommend a pol-

icy regarding recording of meetings. 

_____________________________________ 

November 
2014 

Nancy Barron, President 
Mary Nygaard, Co-Vice-President 
Ron Ingraham, Co-Vice-President 
Dick Wilson, Acting Secretary 
Dick Wilson, Treasurer 
 

Joy Bradley, Membership  
Judy Thomas, Historian 
Kate Maple, Newsletter/Website 
Louise Brown, Literacy 
Naomi Fisher, Librarian 

Featured Friday Events at the 
Goldendale Library 

 

 Saturday, November 8, 2014  
“Quick Web Videos” with Sam Wallin 1:00pm—
4:00pm 
Explore the art of filming and editing short video pod-

casts and websites with writer and producer Sam Wallin. In-
cludes hands-on practice with editing software. 

 
 Monday, November 10 , 2014 
Friends of the Goldendale Library Meeting 
12:00pm  
Come get involved with a great group that supports 

library functions!  
 
 TBA November, 2014  
“Community Development and Public Media” 
with Sabrina Roach  
Join Sabrina for a discussion of how communities 
and media can work together for their mutual bene-

fit and success. Check with the library for date and time. 
 
 Friday, November 14, 2014  
Members only Presale of books5:00pm—7:00pm 
If you are a Friends Member you can shop first!  
Memberships sold at the door of the sale. 

 
 Saturday November 15, 2014  
Friends Fall Booksale 10:00am—4:00pm 
Come and get your Winter reading materials! Take 
them by the bag or box full. Don’t be caught in a 
snow storm without something to read! 

 
 Saturday, December 6, 2014 
Winter Crafts! 11:00am-12:30pm  
Kids, families—make a scrapbook paper 
wreath, paint ceramic ornaments, or make a 
colorful snowball! All materials are provided.  

 

For more activities, visit the events calendar for the 

Goldendale library or call them 509.773.4487 

Next Friends Meeting Time 
Monday, November 10, 2014 

12:15 pm 
 

In the Camplan Room at the  
Goldendale Library. 

mailto:goldenfriendsnews@gmail.com
http://friendsofthegoldendalelibrary.org/home
http://friendsofthegoldendalelibrary.org/
http://friendsofthegoldendalelibrary.org/
http://friendsofthegoldendalelibrary.org/
http://friendsofthegoldendalelibrary.org/


 

 

 

Your Library Needs Your Support 
 

ALL of the Friends’ activities are intended to assist and strengthen the Goldendale Library influence 
in our communities.  EVERYTHING we do is fueled by volunteers who care about the library and its 
services. 

Every November is the time for elections of Friends officers. This year president and vice-president 
will be chosen. (Next year is the year for secretary and treasurer.)  However, the Friends most ac-
tive in our organization are pretty maxed-out--some of them have served one or more terms in every 
office. 

We all love our library and want to continue our support of the many things it brings to our commu-

nity. But we now need some "new blood" to help with the coordinating of this support.  Please con-

sider stepping up to help with our efforts.  Call Judy Thomas at 773-4170 to volunteer.  And, attend 

the next meeting if you can. 

                            Fall Book Sale Upcoming 

 

Oh, goodie, more fine volumes to curl up with this fall and winter 
time! 

The Friends fall book sale will be 10 – 4 on Saturday, November 
15.  The selections donated throughout the fall will fill the 
Camplan Room.  We are eager for you to come peruse them and 
carry them away one at a time or by the box- and or bag-full.   

This year, for our one-day sale we are having a members-only 
evening on Friday, November 14

th
, 5 to 7.  You may join (or re-

new) at the door, or, if your membership is current, just come.  
That way, you’ll have first choice of all those good reads. 

Deborah Heart may have called you about working a segment of 

the book sale.  If not and you would like to help, please call her to 

see if more volunteer hours are available. 
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Individual tutoring opportunities available; 

ESL class cancelled 

The English Language classes provided by the Friends 

have been cancelled because of lack of interest in the 

community. 

 

Individual tutoring in English as a second language or 

English as a native tongue is still available by trained tu-

tors.  Anyone who would like individual tutoring can call 

the library to make arrangements.   Judy Thomas  

Friends 

Lifetime 

Members... 

Jane Higgins 

Lousie Brown 

Thank you! 



 

Individual to family Friends memberships are never out of style and keeps 

giving all year!  The Goldendale library provides a world of knowledge to 

communities in Klickitat County, and the Friends support their effort through 

the financial support of special programs and rural outreach efforts like book 

baskets and book sales! Besides the good feeling they will get from being a 

library supporter, your gift membership will give them preferred shopping 

times at the book sales and our bi-monthly newsletter.  A membership can 

change a life! Start a new Christmas tradition today! 

Start a new tradition! 

Give your friends and family the gift of membership! 

 

 

We will notify your friends 

and family of your gift just 

before Christmas with a 

beautiful welcome packet! 

This Gift Member-

ship is from: 

Name: 

________________________________________ 

Address: 

________________________________________ 

________________________________________ 

 

This Gift Membership is to:  

Name : 

________________________________________ 

Address: 

________________________________________ 

________________________________________ 

 ____Individual $5.00 ____Family $10.00 

 

 

 

Return this form 

with your check 

to: 

Friends of the 

Goldendale Library 

PO Box 1009 

Goldendale, WA 98620 



 

New Membership or Membership Renewal Form   Date: 
    Check your mailing label to find your membership expiration date. 
 
  Clip this form and mail with your check to: 
  Treasurer,  Friends of the Goldendale Library  PO Box 1009 Goldendale WA 98620. 
 
                                        
  Check one: 
   
      
 
  Name (s) _____________________________________________ 
 
  Address ______________________________________________ 
 
  City, State, Zip _________________________________________ 
 
  Phone      Email        
 
   
     

Keep us posted! Be sure to update your address, phone, and email with Friends of the Library as needed by re-
turning the form below. Due to the library’s privacy policy, Friends cannot access your personal information in the 

library database. 

Friends of the Goldendale Library 
“Volunteers Supporting Library Services in East Klickitat County” 
 
PO Box 1009 
Goldendale, WA 98620 

Give the Gift of a Friends Membership! 


